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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515
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.June 16, 2017

Dear Holvoke Delegates:

Congratulations on being selectedfor the 13th Youth Leadership

Summit Program! Being chosen is a great compliment as this means your gfts

of leadership have been recognized by other students and community leaders.

This event is unlike so many others as it showcases the poweiflul

transformation that can be achieved when young people are truly engaged in

youth leadership development. I believe you will be inspired to learn and

become representatives that will go on to make changes in your lives, your

community, and your world.

As a Member of Congress, I extend my personal best wishes to each of

you and the summit a grand success!

Sincerely,

Richard E. Neal
Member of congress
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